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From:  Adele Scott, Advisory Officer 

  

Report to the Minister of Education from the Teacher Supply 
Summit and the Education Sector Groups  
The attached report, prepared for the Minister of Education summarises the key outcomes of the Teacher Supply 
Summit held in early September.  

Related reports include  HI 24/123 Teacher Supply Summit and the Education Sector Groups and HI 24/127 Report 
From Secondary Principals’ Council of Aotearoa for the Teacher Supply Summit 2024. 
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